
    Newsletter, 2nd March 2025

                                Courtenay National School Gortboy, Newcastle West, Co. Limerick, V42 X343

                              

                                                                      
                                                                             

069 626 38info@courtenayschool.ie

courtenayns_ncwwww.courtenayschool.ie

Principal: Laura Horgan   Deputy Principal: Annette O’ Donnell

Your paragraph text

mailto:info@courtenayschool.ie
http://courtenayns_ncw/
https://courtenayschool.ie/


Féile Fichille - 
Chess Tournament in Bruff

We are still waiting for the official results form
Friday's Chess Tournament regarding individual

points and team standings. 

However, we are especially proud to announce
that five of our boys made it into the top 14 in
the final round, so we’re hopeful that we’ve

made it to the next round! 

Stay tuned for further updates once the official
results are in.

Each team has received a certificate for
participating.

Well done to our team for their hard work and
sportsmanship—you did yourselves and

Courtenay proud!
  



Courtenay Cú inne

Seachtain na Gaeilge at Courtenay National School

Seachtain na Gaeilge, the world’s largest Irish language festival, takes place from
March 1st to 17th, 2025. 

This fortnight-long celebration of the Irish language, culture, and heritage provides a
wonderful opportunity for our whole school community to make an extra effort to

promote and use Irish in daily life.

As part of our celebrations, we’re excited to announce a special concert on March
12th, where we will showcase our love for the Irish language and culture in song!

 To kick start Seachtain na Gaeilge, 4th class present the video below - linking our  
Irish language to our national games of football and hurling.

CLICK HERE 

Maith Sibh buachaillí, bhí sé  sin ar fheabhas!!

Mrs. Úna O'Connor Nash’s

Last Week at Courtenay National School

This week is Mrs. O'Connor Nash last week at Courtenay National School as

she prepares for her well-deserved retirement. Friday will be her last day

with us, and we want to thank her for her many years of dedication and

service to the school. Throughout the week ensure to wish Mrs. O’ Connor

Nash the very best of luck in her retirement say, "Go raibh maith agat" to

her  for everything she has done for our school community.

https://youtube.com/shorts/mAJ7gNQQhqA?si=LZnA96EOw1Qi10jy


Our Green Schools Committee has been hard at work identifying litter
hotspots around the school. As part of their survey, members carried out a

litter pick-up to pinpoint areas that need improvement.
 The next step is creating an action plan to tackle these issues and promote
a cleaner school environment. Check out the photos of our team in action!

🌿♻️
Maith Sibh Lads!!! 

Green Schools Committee Tackles Litter Hotspots!

Ag obair le chéile! 
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After-School Soccer Training in the Demesne!  

After-School Hurling Training 



Music Generation Programme in Junior Infants! 

Number Bingo in the Olive Room!


